For Distribution to CPs
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Steel & Shamash
DX 36503 LAMBETH

Enquiries to: Naz Saleh

Facsimile: 020 7230 7516

Switchboard: 020 7230 1212

Your ref: GDS/AOL/30781-0089

Qur ref: L/35943/NFS

Service not accepted by e-mail
Dear Sirs

Re: Rt Hon John Prescott MP

| refer to your letter of 2 March in connection with the above.

You state that you wrote to us on 22 July 2009, however on checking our files we have no
record of ever having received that letter.

However, and for your information, your client wrote to Assistant Commissioner John Yates
in July and August 2009 and a response was sent directly to him from A C Yates on 11
September 2009. A further letter dated 24 November 2009 was then received from your
client in my department. | responded directly to him on 15 December 2009 setting out
exactly what documentation we held that related to him.

Given we have been corresponding directly with your client, | trust the information you have
requested can be obtained from him.

Yours faithfully

Naz Saleh
Assistant Director
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